
National Science Week – Decoding the Universe
We were very excited to welcome the Earth Ed. Ballarat team to ANPS to help us
celebrate National Science week! Students explored the world of robotics, deciphering
codes and combinations to see their Spheros and Indi-bots zoom across the mats. The
buzz of excitement was fantastic as students celebrated their successes together as
teams. 
Staff Professional Development
Last week staff were lucky enough to attend a professional learning day in Ballarat
along with 70 other teachers from across the Central Highlands area. The focus of the
day was teaching writing and was led by Emina Mclean. Emina is a lecturer, researcher,
English and literacy leader, coach, professional learning provider and education
consultant. Days like these are vital to ensure our staff are continually growing and
keeping up to date with the most recent research and best practice. 
New Sports Tops Have Arrived
As we continue to embrace our re-brand, I am very excited to display our new ANPS
sports team t-shirts. The t-shirts were designed in consultation with school captains,
and they look amazing! Students will wear these tops when representing the school
moving forward. 

Book Week Next Week
Friendly reminder that we will celebrate Book Week with our dress-up day on Friday,
22/08. Students are encouraged to dress-up as their favourite storybook character.
Our assembly will be held at 9:10 a.m. with our Book Week parade taking place. 
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Learning Area 1  Learning Area 1  Ms Kelsie

It has been a busy fortnight in LA 1! Between all of our amazing learning in Reading, Writing and
Maths, we have managed to fit in lots of fun and creative activities during The Arts, Science,
AUSLAN, PE and Humanities. We are working hard on showing positive learning behaviours
during all classes with all teachers. Every fortnight on a Friday afternoon we celebrate “Fun
Friday”. Fun Friday involves a variety of fun activities to acknowledge students who have
displayed exemplary learning and social behaviours for the last two weeks. These behaviours
include listening to instructions, using their manners, being kind to others and trying their best.
Last Friday, the deserving students got to decorate biscuits and watch a movie in the library
whilst eating their sweet treats. This Friday, we used the canteen kitchen to make our own mini-
Pizzas! Yum! 



Learning Area 2  

Science Week Celebrations

Ms Ella

Over the past two weeks, LA 2 students embraced the theme “Decoding the

Universe – Exploring the Unknown with Nature's Hidden Language” as part of Science
Week.

A highlight was a visit from Earth Education, where students explored the world of

robots and how technology helps us understand the universe. Back in class, they

investigated the phases of the Moon, learning that the Moon reflects sunlight like a

mirror.

The Oreo Moon Phase Experiment was a favourite – using cookies to represent the
eight lunar phases made learning fun and tasty!

Science Week sparked curiosity and excitement, showing students how science helps

us understand both everyday life and the mysteries of space.



Last week we were lucky enough to have Steve from EarthEd come to Ararat North. LA 3 had
the opportunity to learn about a certain type of robot- a Sphero. A Sphero is a round robot
that can move. Steve showed the students how to program the Spheros to be able to follow the
directions set on an i-Pad. The students’ first task was to program the ball to travel in a
square shape. They then had the challenge of programming it to follow a short course. Each
student really enjoyed the session and the opportunity to have some fun with STEM.

On Wednesday 13  of August, some of our students travelled down to Melbourne for the
State School Spectacular practice session. The children are part of the choir and will be
performing at the spectacular on September 13  in Melbourne at John Cain Arena. It will be
televised on TV! It is a great opportunity for our students as well as being an amazing
experience.
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Learning Area 3: Ms Lisa



health and pehealth and pe

Skipping, Skipping , Skipping!! It is all happening here at Ararat North Primary
School. In PE, all students are focusing on their skipping skills this term. Students
have learned individual skills such as the “Kriss Cross” and “Side to Side”, they have
practiced turning longer ropes with partners and have also worked on their long
rope jumping skills. Some students have started to create a routine/performance to
present to the whole school at the final assembly on Friday 19  September. We
hope to see you there!
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ART CLUB
Our Art Club

members have been
working hard on

creating items to sell
at our school’s end of

year Christmas
Market.

Art RoomArt Room
NEWS

So far this Term our lessons
have been completed in group

rotations with students
focusing on different art
elements: colour, line and

form, whilst using a variety
of different mediums. 

ART CLASSES



AWARDS
At each assembly, classroom awards are presented to acknowledge
student achievement in demonstrating our School Values of Resilience,
Respect and Responsibility. Principal Awards are distributed at the final
assembly of each term.
Here are this week’s award recipients:





TATYOON

JUNIOR CRICKET

CLUB 
2025/26 Season 

TATYOON
JUNIOR CRICKET

CLUB 
2025/26 Season 

Tatyoon Cricket Club is looking for any interested Under
13s and Under 16s players that would like to come and
play with us. Contact: President Ian Armstrong 0429 028
625 for any further queries. 







Wednesday, August 20, 2025 - School Council
Friday, August 22, 2025 - Book Week Activity Day -  dress up parade - School
Assembly @ 9.00a.m.
Friday, September 5, 2025 - Father’s Day Stall
Friday, September 19, 2025 - Last day of Term 3: Footy Colours Day, Jump Rope
for Heart Skip Off and End of Term Assembly

Ararat North Primary School

66 Blake Street, Ararat, Vic. 3377
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www.anps.vic.edu.au

KEY DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR:

We acknowledge Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander people as the first peoples and
Traditional Owners and custodians of the land
and waterways on which we live.
We honour and pay our respects to Elders past
and present.

Our Newsletter is published every
second week. Our next Newsletter date
is Friday,  August 29, 2025. If you would
like to submit something for our
Newsletter (e.g. a community or sports
group announcement) please send it to
school by 3.15p.m. on Thursday, August
28, 2025.

Children's Book Week turns 80 in 2025


